
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 4, 2024 

 

Jake Haan, President 

Laurel Little League 

 

Delivered via Email 

 

Case #002 

League #4260113 

 

Dear Jake: 

 

The Charter Committee has approved the draft method as outlined in your league’s request. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to Little League and your community. Best wishes for a great 

2025 Little League season! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Little League International Charter Committee 

  

 

CC: Jim Sommerville– DA MT-1 

 


